
 
 
 
 
December 3, 2021 
 
Stephen F. Mecham (4089) 
Stephen F. Mecham Law, PLLC 
10 West 100 South, Suite 300 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84101 
Tel: 385 222-1618 
Email: sfmecham@gmail.com 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
160 E 300 S, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
Re:   Docket No. 21-049-09, CenturyLink Clarification to Commission 
 
Dear Commission: 
 

Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC (“Lumen”) provides this letter to clarify that its 
November 23, 2021 Response to Order of Default (“Response”) represents Lumen’s full response 
to the Order of Default.  In its December 1, 2021 Notice, the Commission asked about Lumen’s 
mention of an “October 28, 2021 Status Update”.  Lumen inadvertently included reference to the 
Status Update.  Lumen did not file the Status Update and it has no further information to provide 
regarding the complaint. Lumen apologizes for confusion it may have caused and asks the 
Commission to dismiss the complaint because it believes it has demonstrated that it has satisfied the 
Order on Default and remedied the allegations in the complaint. 

 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      /s/Stephen F. Mecham 
      Stephen F. Mecham 

  



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I CERTIFY that on December 3, 2021, a true and correct copy of the foregoing letter from Lumen 
was served by electronic mail upon the following:  
 
Complainants 
John W. Holt and Karen Holt Bennion (dbkbl982@msn.com)  
 
CenturyLink 
Tressa Carter (tressa.carter@centurylink.com)  
Greg Norman (greg.norman@centurylink.com)  
 
Division of Public Utilities  
Chris Parker (chrisparker@utah.gov) 
Madison Galt (mgalt@utah.gov)  
 
Office of Consumer Services  
Michele Beck (mbeck@utah.gov) 
Alyson Anderson (akanderson@utah.gov)  
Bela Vastag (bvastag@utah.gov)  
Alex Ware (aware@utah.gov)  
(ocs@utah.gov)  
 
Utah Assistant Attorneys General 
Patricia Schmid (pschmid@agutah.gov)  
Justin Jetter (jjetter@agutah.gov)  
Robert Moore (rmoore@agutah.gov)  
 

/s/Stephen F. Mecham  
Stephen F. Mecham 

 


